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19th October 2022 

 

Year 4 – National Maritime Museum School Trip 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

On Thursday 17th November, Year 4 are going to the Arctic/Antarctica exhibition at 

the National Maritime Museum in Greenwich. The year group will have a look 

around the museum and have a hands-on workshop learning about Arctic 

Explorers. This will not only consolidate the learning which has happened in class 

during the last term but will prepare the children for future topics such as global 

warming.  

 

We will be out for the day and will be travelling by train and therefore children 

need to be in school uniform but dressed appropriately with warm and wet 

weather clothing.  

 

Children in both classes will need a packed lunch and water for this trip. 

 

Even if your child usually has a school meal, please complete the form below by 

midday on Friday 4th November if you require a packed lunch provided for your 

child by the school kitchen (Cost: £2.59 if you pay for school meals – payable via 

My Child At School).  

 

Form: https://forms.office.com/r/mbZ5SrViVg 

 

We are also looking for parent volunteers. If you are available to help, please let the 

school office or your class teacher know as soon as possible. Your child’s class 

teacher will be in contact should they require your support.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss Brown & Miss Sheppard-Devney 

https://forms.office.com/r/mbZ5SrViVg

